
St. Mary Campus 

February 15, 2023 

 

Included in this Week’s Connection 

 

 

Adoration Date Change 
Adoration scheduled for Friday, February 17 as listed on our SMC calendar is rescheduled 

to Friday, February 24, Gr. 3-5 10:45AM and Gr. 6-8 11:15AM. 

 

Yearbook Team Pictures 
Time to plan this year’s yearbook!  Team photos are needed for this year’s WC 

Volleyball and Basketball teams, Grades 5-8.   

 

We ask that the team pictures have ALL team members in the picture.  

Please submit photos electronically only as a JPEG or PDF format with a 

high resolution image! 

 

Submit the team photos to Mrs. Dunk, Ddunk@waukeshacathlic.org no later than 

Wednesday, February 15. 

 
School Yearbook Orders 
If you did not have a chance to order this year’s student yearbook use the link below! 

 
Click here to preview your event landing page: 

http://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/WaukeshaCatholicYB23 
 

This is your last chance to order a yearbook for the 2022-2023 school 
year.  Please make sure your order is in by 02/28/23, to ensure your 

student receives their yearbook this year.  
                                    Only pre-ordered yearbooks are guaranteed 
 

This Thursday Parent Lunches At St. Mary Campus 
St. Mary Campus will be hosting two parent lunch days during the lunch hour.  On the 

parent lunch day assigned to your part of the alphabet, you are invited to come in and have 

lunch with your student(s) in the Cafeteria/Community Room.   
 

Due to capacity limits in our cafeteria, the following days and times have been designated 

for families using the first letter of the student’s last name. 
 

Thursday, February 16    Thursday, February 23 

A - D   11:30am - 12:00pm    L - P   11:30am - 12:00pm 

E - K   12:05pm - 12:35pm    Q - Z   12:05pm - 12:35pm 

mailto:Ddunk@waukeshacathlic.org
http://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/WaukeshaCatholicYB23
http://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/WaukeshaCatholicYB23


 
Please note the following: 

Lunch will not be provided for parents.  Please plan to bring your own lunch. 

Hot lunch will be available as normal on both days for the students.  Students not taking 

hot lunch should plan to have a cold lunch or a lunch brought by their parents. 

Parents should enter the building using the lower narthex doors off of the parking lot 

behind the school.  Parents may park in the parking lot.  When arriving or leaving, please be 

extra cautious of any students outside for recess. 

 

 

 


